From: Ten20ne Foundation <admin@ten2onefoundation.org>

Sent: Friday, July 11, 2025 4:36:02 PM

To: Stevenson, Kirsten <Kirsten.Stevenson@hamilton.ca>; don@comchoice.ca <don@comchoice.ca>;
info@onshipyards.com <info@onshipyards.com>; Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, Esther
<Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>; Ward 2 <ward2@hamilton.ca>; anjali.menezes@medportal.ca
<anjali.menezes@medportal.ca>

Subject: Introducing Ten20ne Foundation: Empowering Communities in Hamilton

I External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Members of the Hamilton Police Service Board:

I hope this message finds you well. My name is Nancy Turcotte, and I am writing on behalf

of Ten20ne Foundation, a national non-profit organization dedicated to empowering
individuals and fostering stronger, more inclusive communities through mentorship, leadership
development, and advocacy. We believe the Hamilton Police Service shares our commitment to

community engagement, and we are excited to introduce our work to you.

Ten20ne Foundation operates three impactful programs:

e Ten20One Kids: A program that provides children with safe, structured activities to build
confidence, teamwork, and leadership skills.

« Ten20ne Teens: Focused on mentorship and leadership development, this program
supports youth in reaching their full potential and contributing positively to their
communities.

e Ten20ne Too: Offering tailored support and resources, this program helps individuals
facing unique challenges to achieve personal growth and inclusion.

These programs are delivered in community centers or other safe spaces within Hamilton and
across Canada, provided at no cost. Through our work, we aim to foster belonging, confidence,

and resilience in participants, helping to strengthen the communities we serve.

We would welcome opportunities to collaborate with the Hamilton Police Service, exploring
how our programs can align with your efforts to enhance community well-being. Please let us

know if we can arrange a meeting or provide further details about our initiatives and impact.

Thank you for your time and consideration. Together, we can make a positive and lasting

difference in Hamilton.



Warm regards,

Nancy Turcotte - Director

ten2onefoundation.org
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